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Fig Garden Regional Library’s Children’s Room Closed,  
May 26 through June 5 

The Fig Garden Regional Library’s children’s room will be closed for upgrades from 

Tuesday, May 26, through Friday, June 5. During this time, the Library’s other areas will 

remain open for business as usual.  

 “The upgrade will provide a warm and friendly environment for children to use when 
they are here,” said Laurel Prysiazny, County Librarian. 
 

The Fresno County Public Library has 37 locations to serve Fresno County residents.  
The Fig Garden Regional Library is one of four regional Libraries.  For more information 
about the library system, please visit www.fresnolibrary.org.  
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